Mark Earnhart, P.C.

= Attorney at Law

316 Poplar Street ’TRECEEVED |

P.O. Box 1201
Sterling, CO 80751-1201 NOV 0 7 2016

October 27. 2016 3 CGGCCJ

(970) 522-4135
Fax: (970) 522-3086
E-mail: mark@earnhartlaw.com

Sent Via Certified Mail #7016 1370 0000 5959 4843
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Attention: Denise Arthur, Reclamation Supervisor
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: -Reclamation for Well Number 05-073-05281 - AEU 7 Well
Letter from Surface Owner - Shane Miller
Rex Monahan Estate

Dear Ms. Arthur:

In December of 2013, the surface owner, Shane Miller wrote a letter indicating that he did not
wish the concrete pad located on his property to be removed. A copy of the letter from Mr.
Miller is attached for your records. As a result of this request from the surface owner, when the
Estate of Rex Monahan was coordinating the reclamation/remediation work on this site. the
cement pad was not removed.

We believe all other remediation work regarding this Well has been completed. The most recent
Field Inspection Form, dated October 18, 2016, Document Number 682501412 indicates that the
removal of the cement pad is still a requirement. [ enclose a copy of the latest Field Inspection
Form for your ease of reference.

As I mentioned, we believe the reclamation/remediation efforts have been completed. In light of
the consent from the surface owner, would vou please revise Document 682501412, which would
result in this Well meeting all reclamation requirements. If you need any additional information
regarding this matter, please contact me. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,
MARK EARNHART, P.C.

Mark Earnhart
Attornev at Law
ME/be

enc. .
cc:  Susan Monahan, P.R.. Estate of Rex Monahan
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Miller Chance Investment Corporation

16900 U.S. Highway 6 | NOV 07 2016
Atwood, Colorado 80722 COGCC

|

. December 16, 2015

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Attention: Denise Arthur, Reclamation Supervisor
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Reclamation for AEU 7 Well - API Number 05-075-05281
Rex Monahan Estate

Dear Ms. Arthur:

Please be advised that Miller Chance Investment Corporation is the surface owner of the
NE/4NW/4 of Section 25, Township 7 North, Range 53 West of the 6™ P.M., Logan County,
Colorado. This is the location of the former well described as AEU 7, being your facility ID/API
Number 05-075-05281, and lying within the Atwood East Field. '

1 recently met with staff from Rex Monahan Estate’s office to discuss the unsatisfactory status of
this former well site, and specifically the concrete pad located on this property. The purpose of
this letter is to inform you that I do not desire this concrete pad be removed from this land, as I
utilize the pad on occasion for equipment storage and the like. My understanding is that if the
surface owner requests the concrete pad to remain, you will amend your records so that the
Monahan Estate will not be required to remove it.

If you need something else from me, or my corporation to authorize the non-removal of this
concrete pad, please let me know. I enclose with this letter an 8.5" x 11" color photograph of the
pad in this location.

You may contact me if you have any questions about the content of this Jetter or my
authorization.

Sincerely,
Miller Chance Investment Corporation

Sﬁf@ﬁem Miller, President

{970) 520-9793
ce: Mark Eambhart, P.C., Attorney at Law
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